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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

As an employee of Providence, I’m constantly being told by mid level management 

about financial constraints of the hospital and why we need to be finding ways to 

make more money, and yet there’s no way to hold those making the greatest 

financial decisions accountable. This bill provides transparency needed for those that 

create the revenue, and live the mission, with a cogent rebuttal for the financial state 

of the organization and the ones responsible for creating the predicament of their 

own doing. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Herbert Randall Rodriguez, PT, DPT, MPH 


